
From Molly’s daughter Susan:

My Mom, Molly, died peacefully yesterday evening.

I am grateful to the nurses and staff at Peppi’s House, who helped my family through the whole
process and who ensured that my mother was comfortable and able to finally rest.

Her wishes were simple and clear, there will be no services.

If you knew her personally and wish to do something in her memory, in lieu of flowers or other
gifts, please consider a small donation in her name to the Arizona Sonora Desert Museum,
where she served as a volunteer docent for over 20 years.

Thank you to everyone who reached out to me and my family over the last several days, it has
been wonderful to know that we have so much support and love.


